
 
Ref. No. MCHI/CEO/13-14/280 
 

February 14, 2014 
 

To,  
Dr. Nitin N. Kareer (I.A.S.) 
Commissioner,  
Sales Tax Department 
Government of Maharashtra 
Mumbai – 400010 
 
Sub: a) Clarification on new rules inserted with retrospective effect from 20th June 2006 

vide Notification No. VAT 1513/CR-147/Taxation-1 dated 29.1.2014 and 
 
 b) Extension of due date for filing of VAT audit report in case of 

builders/developers for the period 2012-13 by six months from 15th February 2014 to 
14th August 2014. 

 
Dear  
 
 
Please refer to our letter dtd. February 12, 2014 bearing No. MCHI/GEN/13-14/107 on the 
above subjects, requesting for an extension of six month for filing of VAT Audit Report for the 
Real Estate Developers.  
 
In this connection, we would request your precious time to come for discussion with you for 
your guidance and direction.  
 
Please provide suitable time at the earliest.  
 
 
       Yours  
 
 
 
        (S. S. Hussain) 
 
To,  
Dr. Nitin N. Kareer (I.A.S.) 
Commissioner,  
Sales Tax Department 
Government of Maharashtra 
Mumbai – 400010  


